Joe Napoli President

Chrys Peterson
Secretary



December 14, 2020

Lt. James Brown Toledo Police Department 525 N. Erie Toledo, Ohio 4361

Dear Lt. Brown:

On behalf of the Toledo Police Foundation, we are pleased to inform you that we have received a commitment for a total donation of \$735,000 payable in installments for the next three years for the establishment and maintenance of an additional ShotSpotter program for gunshot detection coverage for the City of Toledo. The Foundation has agreed to accept the commitment for the donation and earmark the money received for the establishment and maintenance of the additional ShotSpotter program.

Thank you for helping us to assist the Toledo Police Department and the community it serves.

Sincerely,

Board of Directors of the Toledo Police Foundation Joseph Napoli, Chairman, and Chrys Peterson, Secretary